
Invitation to Collaborate on Public Transport 

Accessibility Initiatives 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am [Your Position] at [Your 

Organization]. We are committed to enhancing public transport accessibility for all individuals, 

especially those with disabilities. 

We believe that collaboration is key to making meaningful progress in this area. Therefore, we 

would like to invite [Recipient's Organization] to partner with us in our upcoming initiatives 

aimed at improving accessibility in public transport systems. We believe that your expertise and 

resources would greatly complement our efforts. 

We would love the opportunity to discuss this collaboration further. Would you be available for a 

meeting on [Proposed Date and Time]? Please let us know your availability, and we can adjust 

accordingly. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity. We look forward to the possibility of working 

together to create a more inclusive public transport environment. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 


